
 

 

Date: January 06, 2025 
To,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East 
Mumbai 400 051 
SCRIP CODE: JEYYAM 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Increase in the price and volume of the shares 
Ref: the Email Dated 03rd January 2025  
 
We would like to inform you that the company has not taken any actions or made any disclosures that could have 
directly influenced this price movement. The observed changes in the market price and trading volume of our shares 
appear to be driven by general market dynamics and investor sentiments, which are beyond the company’s control. 
 
We have not withheld any material information or announcement or impending announcement that in our opinion 
would have a bearing on the price/volume behavior in the scrip. Therefore, the increase in the share price/ volume 
behavior of the scrip is purely due to market conditions and are market driven. Lastly, we would like to reiterate 
that as always, the Company will continue to inform the stock exchanges about any price sensitive information. 
 
Kindly Take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you 
For Jeyyam Global Foods Limited 
 
 
 
 

Amit Agarwal 
Managing Director 
DIN: 01653009 
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